STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, December 5, 1967

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

"If I feel bitterly towards those who condemn me, as it seems to me, unjustly, forgetting that if they knew me as I know myself they would condemn me much more, then I know nothing of Calvary love." --Amy Carmichael

CHRISTMAS CANTATA

The Christmas Cantata, Born A King, by John W. Peterson, will be presented by the College Choir, December 8 at 8:00 p.m. in the College Chapel. A cordial invitation to all.

A.S.B. CHRISTMAS PROJECT

"Include Him This Christmas"—this is the theme of our A.S.B. Christmas project: letters to servicemen in Vietnam. Make this your ministry by writing your letter today. "What shall I say?"—Is that what's keeping you from writing? Introduce yourself; be friendly; tell him about N.C.; bring a word of cheer; drop in a testimony; and tell him thank—you for fighting for you there this Christmas! Bring your letters unsealed to the SUB "Letter Box," drop it in with a prayer that it will be a blessing. Before mailing a special Christmas tract will be inserted. Take time today to write your letter. P.S. We'll put postage on, too!

FROM THE BOOKSTORE

Whoooooo-whoooo! Here's what all of you have been waiting for. The big <u>sale!</u> Fifteen percent off on everything in the Store (except text books and Thompson-chain Bibles). Do your Christmas shopping now and save. There is also a special on Treble-Heirs recordings. These inspirational records will sell for \$3.00 during the Christmas season...December 5, 6, and 7.

FROM THE NORTHWEST COLLEGE LADIES AUZILIARY

Bake Sale December 6. Pies, cakes, brownies and cookies will go on sale at 9:00 a.m. at the Snack Shack. Proceeds will be used for a Student Scholarship Fund.

Y.A.C. INTERVIEWS

Youth Action Crusade interviews will be Tuesday at 11:00 - 2:00. Please sign up with Juanita Belcher.

ATTENTION ALL FRESHMEN

There will be a Freshman Class prayer meeting Monday night, December 4, from 8:30 to 9:00 in the Chapel. All of the members of the Freshman Class who would like to see a move of God in our class and on this Campus, please be there.

ANOTHER BALLGAME THIS WEEK

The ballgame with Concordia will be in the pavilion on Saturday, December 9 at 8:00 SECOND FLU SHOT

The second flu shot will be given Wednesday and Friday of this week from 11:00 to 1:00 in the Infirmery. Your first shot will loose its effect unless you take the second. Don't forget!

PICTURES FOR GRADUATES

We wish to remind you that pictures for graduates as well as retakes for undergraduates have been rescheduled for tomorrow, December 6, from 2:30 - 9:00. If you are a graduate and cannot make it during these times, please notify Howard Thompson, Box 8.

SOPHOMORES!!!

Remember the Class Social at Farrel's Ice Cream Parlor Wednesday, December 6 at 7:00. If you need a ride, be at the Cafeteria at 6:30. Be sure to bring at least 65¢.

STUDENT BULLETIN December 5, 1967 Page 2

REMINDER - It is "either" - "or"!

Students disqualify themselves to take their exams unless they have either -- paid their account in full...or --make acceptable arrangements with the Business Office regarding their account.

THE KEY

The Personal Workers' Committee of the Key Coffeehouse has begun a new policy concerning Key workers. Everyone wishing to be a worker must fill out an application to be approved by the committee. Those who are approved workers already must also fill out the application, which can be obtained in the Administration Office. Fill out completely and return to the Administration Office or to Sharyn Carlson, Box 757. You will be contacted when your application has been approved.

IMPORTANT

All dormitory students not registered for Winter Quarter, must vacate dorm rooms when final exams are over or the latest, Saturday noon, December 16. The Cafeteria will serve the last meal at noon, December 16. The first meal of the new quarter will be dinner, January 2.